
October 7, 1993 

Minnesota Municipal Board 
McColl Building 
Sutie 475 
366 Jackson Street 
St. Paul, Mn. 55101 

Attention: Terrence Merritt, Director 

Please be advised the Board of Supervisors for Cokato Township, 
Wright County, Minnesota considered this annexation matter. We 
have no objection to the Petitions from Herbert & Ruth Achterkirch, 
Martin & Joyce Kotila, John & Kristie Martinson and Paul & Victoria 
Neighbors for incorporation into the city limits of Cokato. 

~nce~ely, C\ ,-----
"0~~-~~~ 

David L. Danielson, Chairman 




